
 

From Nils Bergquist’s daughter: 

Hi all, I have some unfortunate news to share - My dad passed away last 

Friday. He passed peacefully in his sleep. His health had deteriorated 

the past couple of months, but it was still a surprise. I'm happy that he's 

reunited with my mom, so hopefully she can keep him in line in the 

afterlife. 

 

We have tentative plans to have some sort of memorial service in the 

Spring, and can share more information once we have a more definite 

plan in place. As most people know, my dad was a Navy vet and very 

proud of his time serving on the USS Nautilus. If anyone would like to 

make a donation in his name to the Submarine Force Museum, where 

the Nautilus is currently stationed, I'm sure he would be very 

appreciative. https://ussnautilus.org/donate-now/ 
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